
   

 
Immigration update –  
International Mobility Program, Mobilité Francophone Stream 

 

  

Welcome to the Guberman Garson Segal LLP Immigration Update. Our goal is to 
provide you with on-going information relating to immigration issues.  

International Mobility Program  
– Work Permits for Francophone Speakers, Mobilité Francophone Stream 
 
On June 1, 2016, Immigration Refugees and Citizenship Canada will be introducing 
a new program under the International Mobility Program to encourage francophone 
speakers who are in skilled positions to settle in communities outside of Quebec. 
 
Under this program, called the Mobilité Francophone stream, employers will no 
longer be required to seek a Labour Market Impact Assessment in order to employ 
Francophone candidates in managerial, professional and technical/skilled trade 
occupations for positions under National Occupation Codes A, B or O outside of 
Quebec. 
 
The goal of this program is to ensure that francophone newcomers make up at last 
4% of all economic immigrants settling outside of Quebec by 2018. 
 
If you would like more information about this program, please contact your 
immigration lawyer at Guberman Garson Segal. 
 
As always, if you have questions, concerns or would like to schedule a call to discuss these changes, please 
contact your immigration lawyer at Guberman Garson Segal LLP (416 363 1234 / immlaw@ggilaw.com ).  
 

This document is for general information only and should not be construed as specific legal advice.  
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Additional Information 

Please contact your lawyer at:  
Guberman Garson Segal LLP  
An independent law firm allied with Deloitte 

  
Toronto  
22 Adelaide Street 
9th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M5H 4E3 
 
Tel: (416) 363-1234  
Fax: (416) 363-8760  
  

 
immlaw@ggsilaw.com  

Calgary  
Bankers Court  
850-2nd Street S.W,  
Suite 700  
Calgary, AB  
T2P 0R8  
  
Tel: (403) 267-1700 
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